
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS
The Harlingen Planning and Zoning Commission will consider the 
following items in a public hearing Wednesday, September 25, 
2024, at 5:30 p.m. at the City Hall Town Hall located at 118 E. 
Tyler Avenue, Harlingen, Texas 78550.

 1. Request for a Special Use Permit (“SUP”) to allow a storage 
building greater than 144 sq. ft. in a Residential, Single Family 
(“R-1”) District located at 2125 E Austin Ave, bearing a legal 
description of the East 51.74 Feet of Lot 22 and the West 7.26 
Feet of Lot 23, Block 2, Pendleton Place Unit No. 3. Applicant: 
Christina Oviedo

 2. Request to rezone from Non-Designated (“N”) District to 
Residential, Single-Family (“R-1”) District for a 55.90-acre tract 
of land out of Survey 295 Stuart Place Subdivision, located along 
the south side of Garrett Road, approximately 650 feet east of 
Altas Palmas Road. Applicant: Javier Hinojosa Engineering c/o 
Zarate Homes and Design, LLC 

 3. Request for a Special Use Permit (SUP) to allow the sale 
of alcoholic beverages for on-premise consumption in a General 
Retail (“GR”) District, located at 1313 Haverford Boulevard, 
bearing a legal description of Lot 1, Haverford Place Section 1 
Subdivision. Applicant: Tim Ilaoa c/o 7-Eleven Inc. 

 4. Request for a Special Use Permit (SUP) to allow the sale 
of alcoholic beverages for on-premise consumption in a General 
Retail (“GR”) District, located at 1725 S. F Street, bearing a legal 
description of Lots 1 and 2, Harlingen Service Center Subdivision. 
Applicant: Tim Ilaoa c/o 7-Eleven Inc.

If approved by the P&Z Commission, the City Commission will 
consider the following items in a public hearing Wednesday, 
October 2, 2024, at 5:30 p.m. at the City Hall Town Hall located at 
118 E. Tyler Avenue, Harlingen, Texas 78550.


